
 

 

 

 

Join us again this year for the 

Mase Madness… 

Last year’s Silent Auction was a huge 

success, with hundreds of items 

autographed by your favorite celebrities 

and sports stars being bid on and sold in 

support of the Mason P. McKan 

Benevolence Fund.  And this year’s Silent 

Auction will be even bigger!  We hope to 

see you there. 

For more information, or if you would like 

to donate autographed items, please 

contact Dan Rose or Jon Yeager, our Silent 

Auction coordinators, at 607-321-3025.  
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